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HEADS UP!  

11
th

 October 2019 

 

 

Thanks to everyone who attended parent’s evening on Tuesday, 
staff enjoyed talking about your children with you. If you didn’t 

manage to come, please contact the office to make an 
appointment as soon as possible. 
 

The first PTA meeting on Wednesday evening went well and the 
PTA have decided on dates for collection of goods for the 
Christmas Fayre, which will take place on Friday 29th November 
from 5.00pm. The PTA will let you know what is being collected 
and when nearer the time.  After half term, a list of stalls and 
jobs will go up on the school door – please sign up (we need 
lots of helpers) and be ready to prepare, set up, run and 
clear away any stall you decide to manage. The Pott Shrigley 

fairies will be busy with other things that night! Any questions, 
please ask Amanda or myself. 
 

Please can I remind people to try their best to be punctual? I 
know the traffic can be a problem but it is best if we all come 
together at the start of the day for a number of reasons. 
  

You may have heard that the old yellow bus struggled down 
the road to Bollington on Tuesday and we had to abandon it as 
it wasn’t safe to transport the children in. It has now been 
returned to Cheshire East Transport – many thanks to Gareth 
and Roger for sorting that out for us.  Also, thank you to the 

parents and ex-parents who stepped in to help – Pete Kennedy, 
Julie and John Collingwood and our own Mrs Hamnett.  We will 
travel to Bollington Leisure Centre in cars for the next two 
weeks and I am hoping that the new bus will be ready in half 
term for me to collect.  
Some of the children were rather sad to see the old bus go but 
those of us who had to drive it were not sorry at all! 
 
 



Next Tuesday morning, 15th October, Mrs Turner and Mrs Novacki 

are taking Reception and Class 1 on an Autumn walk to the 
cricket ground.  Please ensure your child has suitable footwear 
(wellies/boots) and a warm waterproof coat. 
 

That’s all for now, hope you all have a fun weekend. 
 
Kind regards 
Ms J Bromley 

 

 

 

Dates for next week include: 
 
Monday 14th October  - Brass Tuition KS2 
 
Tuesday 15th October  - Reception/Class 1 Autumn Walk 

-     Ukulele/Guitar Lessons 
-     Swimming Lessons Y2 – Y6 

 
Wednesday 16th October  - Open Morning 9.30 – 11.30am 

-     Road Safety Talk – Years 5 & 6 
 

Thursday 17th October  - Cricket Coaching 
 
Friday 18th October   - Forest Schools 
 
Sunday 20th October   - Family Service at St. Christopher’s 

10.45 am - Bible Presentation to 
Reception and Year 3 children 

         
       
       
 

 

       

       

 

 

 


